
 

                                       11/21/18 

To Our Valued Customers: 

At this point according to the CDC report, the concern affected dates of incidents are 

Oct 8-31 which is product from the Salinas Valley. We transitioned to Yuma, AZ 

November 9.   

 

We have not been contacted by any government agency in regards to this matter.  As 

of 11/20, there is no baby romaine leaf lettuce in our spring mix and a pallet tag will 

be placed on each pallet stating no romaine.   

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Joyce Camany                 

831-663-3311 Office                  

831-254-5400 Cell                       

www.thesaladfarm.com      

 

  

 

 

http://www.thesaladfarm.com/

